



To: All Horizon staff and physicians

From: Christie Ruff, Regional Manager Employee Wellness and Safety

Date: Jan. 13, 2022

Re: <u>Employee Health Updates</u>

Our goal is to provide you with information that will assist you in navigating the COVID-19 pandemic and keep you safe and well. Please be advised of the following updates.

Employee Health Resource Pages

The following resources are available through our Employee Health COVID-19 Skyline page.

- NEW Outbreak & Exposure Management Resource Page this page includes direction and answers to questions about what to expect if there is an exposure or outbreak in your area of work.
- 2. <u>Testing & Isolation Resource Page</u> this page includes direction and answers to questions about isolation strategies and testing access.
- 3. <u>Travel Guidelines Resource Page</u> this page includes direction and answers to questions about the travel notification process & travel testing requirements.
- 4. <u>Vaccine Policy Resource Page</u> this page includes direction and answers to questions about vaccine requirements & processes.

Updated Scenario Guidelines

NEW Updates have been made to all three scenario guidelines — conventional, contingency and crisis — effective today. Please visit the <u>Testing & Isolation Resource Page</u> to view these updated guidelines.

EFAP Reminder! Employees, family members, managers & supervisors can receive advice, counselling, and coaching 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days of the year through Homewood Health EFAP program. Access on mobile by downloading the <u>Homewood e-AP</u>. Access on desktop by visiting <u>Homeweb.ca</u>.











